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What we’ve been up to 

We’ve had a lovely time celebrating the end of 

the school year, though we are very sad to see 

all of the leavers go, we will miss them all very 

much but wish them all well with their next 

journeys! Thank you to everyone who came to 

our end of year party last week. We all had the 

best time bouncing away and eating ice-

cream. We managed to keep the surprise for 

all of the children which made it even more 

special. Thank you to everyone for all of your 

kind words, cards and gifts. We both really do 

appreciate these. We want to wish you all a 

very happy summer and hope you get to make 

lots of amazing memories. To the families that 

are returing in September, we look forward to 

seeing you all.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Tapestry  

Just a reminder that 

you are able to add your own pictures to 

Tapestry. We’d love to see what you get up to 

during the summer holidays!  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Key Dates 

Gate 

When entering / leaving Pre School please 

make sure that you shut the gate behind you 

as this is a safety risk. It is also for us to know 

who is on site. Thank you. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

September 25 

Wednesday 3rd September – Back to Pre-

school  


